
    “The Ipswich School provides the opportunity for all students to reach their maximum potential in a safe and positive 
environment allowing them to become responsible life-long learners in an ever-changing world”  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 10, 2024 
 
Today’s Menu: Chicken nuggets, mashed potatoes, peas and carrots, peaches, homemade bun, and milk 
Tomorrow’s Menu:  K-5: Grilled Chicken sandwich, green beans, 6-12: Chef Salad, both: fruit cocktail, baby carrots, bread, chocolate 
cake, and milk 
 

Check out the new Ipswich Tiger Store!  There are some nice things in here!  Get your items shipped to you 
or pick up at school!  You can order all year long! Go Tigers!! 
https://www.promoplace.com/ipswich-school-district  
 
Congratulations to Maxwell and Jaydin for being crowned homecoming king and queen last night! 
 
Lion’s Vision screening will take place today.  Forms were sent home at the beginning of the year.  If you would like to have your 
children’s vision checked please contact Mrs. Gohl.  
 
FBLA meeting Thursday morning at 7:45am in Ms. Lacher’s room. FBLA members please get your $20.00 to Miss Lacher by Thursday. 
 
Picture retake day will be Thursday, September 12th.  
 
Does your child need some Tiger clothes or dress up clothes for homecoming week?  Come check out the Tiger Closet! This week 
come check out all the gently used Tiger clothes people have donated. Find something that fits-it’s yours! 
 
Edmunds County Health nurses will be here September 17th and 18th.  They will be doing health assessments for Kindergarten, 2nd, 4th, 
5th, 7th, 8th, 9th, and 10th grade.  They will also meet with 4ht-6th grade and Juniors and Seniors.  Forms were sent home at the 
beginning of the year. 
 

Activity information: 

 
Volleyball game here tonight at 5:00pm. It was Black out for fans!  
 
Volleyball game Thursday at Sunshine Bible Academy at 6:15pm.  The bus will leave at 3:20pm. 
 
Pep rally here Friday morning at 8:45am.  The public is invited to attend. 
 
Gala day parade Friday at 1:00pm.  Please contact Mrs. Gohl if you’d like to participate in the parade – we still need entries! 
 
 

Mrs. Goetz: 

No seniors have signed up for the District ACT and today is the deadline.  We will not be giving the test Oct 15-25 as previously 
scheduled.  The next District ACT offered is scheduled for March 11-21. 

 

Homecoming week is September 9-13.  The dress-up days are as follows: 
Tuesday - Winter vs. Summer Olympics 
Wednesday - Dress as your favorite Olympic athlete 
Thursday - Team USA (red, white, and blue day) 
Friday - Team Tiger (Tiger Pride/Spirit Day) 
 
If you are interested in entering a float in the parade please contact Mrs. Gohl at 426-6571. 

https://www.promoplace.com/ipswich-school-district

